
     the Good Shepherd Parish
               worshipping at
        Sacred Heart Church.
                             25 Queen Street, Colne.
                             Lancashire BB8 9NB
Telephone:   01282 863135
Website:        www.goodshepherdpendle.org.uk
email:        enquiries@goodshepherdpendle.org.uk      

This week 19th June  Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ
Sunday Mass: Saturday Vigil 6.00pm,      Sunday, 9.30am.

Tuesday and Friday 10.00am Holy Mass.
Wednesday Feast of Saints John Fisher and Thomas More

Mass in the secondary school at 9.00am.

    Thursday 5.45.pm Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Benediction
6.30pm Holy Mass

Saturday 11.00am - 11.30am Exposition during Confessions
6.00pm Vigil Mass for Sunday

and next week 26th June  13th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sunday Mass: Saturday Vigil 6.00pm,      Sunday, 9.30am.

Each week in Holy Saviour Church, Nelson. 
Sunday Mass 11.15am, further information from St. John Southworth newsletter (click here)

Today is the annual Day for Life celebrated internationally by the Catholic Church. 
This year the theme is respect for people who experience infirmity and 
dependency in their later years. 
Do not cast me off in the time of old age; forsake me not when my strength is spent’ 
Psalm 71:9 
‘Day for Life’ is the day in our calendar set aside to celebrate life from 
conception to natural death. This year the focus is on caring for and valuing 
the elderly. Funds raised from this second collection support various Day for 
Life initiatives, which focus on upholding the dignity of every human life 
from conception to natural death. Please do support this work in any way you 
feel able. 
For more information and to donate, see here:
 https://www.cbcew.org.uk/dfl22/ 

There	will	be	a	re+ring	collec+on	this	Sunday	for	Day	for	Life.

http://www.goodshepherdpendle.org.uk/st-john-southworth


Invitation to a walk with the Catenians
Parishioners are invited to join Broughton Catenians for a 3.5 mile walk at 

6.15pm on Thursday 7th July from the Tempest Arms at Elslack. There 
will be a buffet supper available in the pub after the walk, cost is £5 per 
head. All are welcome. If you’d like to know more please contact Pius 
Adefuye on 07599 840018.

Newsletter Inserts from the Diocese
Certificate in Pastoral Ministry - Information Evening
Are you involved in ministry in your parish or deanery? Or perhaps you would like to be but don’t feel 
you have the skills? In any case, the Certificate in Pastoral Ministry could be just what you need.

The Dioceses of the Northern Province, in partnership with Loyola University Chicago, offer a two-year 
distance learning Certificate in Pastoral Ministry, to inform and inspire your practice in pastoral 
ministry, make you more effective, bring about better results and boost your confidence.

To find out more, please join us for an online information evening on Tuesday 14 June 2022 or the 
Wednesday 22 June 7.30pm – 9.00pm.

To register your interest and receive the link, please email formation@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Find out more at https://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk/pastoral-ministry-information-evening/

Join us for World Youth Day 2023
Registrations are now being taken for young people to join us as our diocesan Youth Ministry Team 
travels to Lisbon for World Youth Day 2023. 

Taking place between 31st July - 7th August 2023, World Youth Day will see young people from across 
the globe meeting in Lisbon to celebrate Mass with the Holy Father.

Our own Youth Ministry Team will once again be travelling to World Youth Day with young adults 
between the ages of 18 and 35. Applications to join our diocesan trip are now open. You can find out 
more and apply by visiting https://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk/youth/how-to-get-involved/

Exhibition about 1982 Papal Visit
Step back in time and reflect on Pope John Paul II's historic visit to our diocese by exploring a fantastic 
exhibition at Our Lady of Grace Church, in Prestwich.

The exhibition features a range of photographs and mementos from that wonderful day on 31st May 
1982, where the Pope celebrated Mass in Heaton Park and ordained 12 men to the priesthood.

It will run until Sunday 3 July and can be visited between 9am and 6pm Monday to Saturday and 
between 8am and 12 noon on Sundays.

If you wish to make a single or recurring donation to Good 
Shepherd parish using your phone, please scan the code on the left. 

It will give you the option to gift aid your donation. 

It is secure and we will receive at least 99.97% of your donation.
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